
An Update from MUW President Liz LaRose

Follow us on our social media!       

Dear MUW Supporters,

The 2023 Imagine What We Can Do Together annual
campaign officially kicks off tomorrow, September 13, at 5:30
PM. Our goal is to raise $1,518,000! Please join me and this
year’s co-chairs, Chris Coates, Larry Monson, and Rose
Novotny, via LIVE stream from The Colonial Theater
Showroom, courtesy of the Fenton Family Dealerships. We’ll
learn about the importance of achieving this year’s goal,
celebrate our successes, and recognize some inspirational
individuals and organizations, and present the 3rd annual Ken
Jue Award. It will be time well-spent! 

What We Accomplish Together
During this campaign season, I’ll share several examples of
what your donations enable us to do together, beginning with
The Winchester Learning Center (WLC) in Winchester, NH.
WLC provides a supportive and stimulating environment
focused on the needs of children and their families.

Recently, the staff made a significant impact on a single mom
and her children. Amy was looking for work and needed to
find affordable, high-quality childcare and preschool for her
three children. The staff not only helped Amy secure financial
assistance for her children, they also helped with her job
search and provided funds for essentials while she was
unemployed. Click here to read the whole story, including the
win-win-win outcome for Amy, her children, and the WLC,
enabled by your gifts.

MUW is proud to support, through your generosity, WLC and
four other quality child care centers in the region, with a grant
of $110,000 every year for the next three years. This will allow
the child care centers to:

Serve 257 children in 30 towns in 2023
Provide tuition assistance to families in need
Expand training opportunities for staff

Want to become a
sustaining donor to the
Monadnock United Way?
Join the Community
Builders program!

Join now!

Click here to see past
issues of our newsletter!
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Let’s Kickoff the 2023 Campaign!
MUW’s vision is a United community where all are cared for
and thriving. I know you share this vision and respectfully ask
for your help in achieving it during this campaign season.
$1,518,000 is a lot of money, but your history of generosity
and going the extra mile gives me confidence that we will raise
it.

Please join us tomorrow for the kickoff and watch for more
updates on how your gifts impact so many individuals and
families in your community.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

​Liz LaRose, President

Thank you to our Sponsors!





MUW is proud of our outstanding charity ratings!
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